Hi Wendy,

Yesterday I emailed you Colby’s cool schools survey.  An hour or so later I got a response I had been waiting for from one of our finance officials.  I was wondering if you could update our response from blank to 2% in Category 9, question number 4.  Thank you very much.

-Bill

William P. Wilson, Ph.D.

Director of Institutional Research

Colby College

Waterville, ME  04901

wpwilson@colby.edu

